
  

 

Newsletter  
Monday 16th September 2019 

Aldi's Kit for Schools 

Sutton Road is taking part in this Aldi promotion. 

We could win a fantastic £20,000 cash prize with Aldi's Kit for 

Schools. 

From 6 September, when you spend £30 in any Aldi store, you 

will receive a special Team GB athlete sticker to send in to 

school. Complete a poster with 300 stickers to receive a school 

sports kit, and be entered into the prize draw to win one of twenty £20,000 cash prizes!  

So can we ask parents to send their children in with any stickers they collect. 

Thank you 

F1 Treetop Thursdays 

During these sessions we go 

outside onto the field and 

explore the environment 

around us through a variety 

of activities. These sessions happen every Thursday regardless of the weather but for this to 

happen we need your continued support in making sure your children 

have the correct clothing in school.  

Please ensure your child has: 

A warm and waterproof coat  

A hat, scarf and gloves 

A pair of wellies in a labelled carrier bag – 

as well as school shoes to enable us to 

change muddy footwear  

These things can stay on your child’s peg in a labelled carrier bag if you wish so they are always 

available in school.   

As always we appreciate your support in order to offer these fantastic experiences to your 

children. 

 Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 

Emma Severn – Head of School 
 

t: (01623) 455920 

e: office@suttonroad.org 

w: www.suttonroad.org 
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Fur, Feathers and 
Scales 

Year 1 were lucky to have 
Kristan Harness from Lion 

Learners visit on Tuesday 3rd 
September to start our new vehicle  titled “Fur, Feather and Scales” Kisten bought a wide range of 
her pets with her which the children were able to handle. She introduced us to both common  pets 
such as rabbits, tortoises and  bearded dragons and some more unusual pets which included quails, 

salamanders and degus and most of 1AS either held or let Tilly the tarantula sit on their knee. 
Kristan talked about what these pets needed to be fed and introduced the children to lots of 
science words which we will be exploring in more detail in future sessions. The animals were all 

really well behaved  and both children and staff enjoyed the morning, learnt lots  and were able to 
recall lots after the session.  

“Tarantulas eat insects” 

“A tortoise lives on land and has a different shell to a turtle.” 

“Corn snakes live in America and eat mice.” 

“A bearded dragon is a type of lizard and has scales so it is a 
reptile.”  

Lunch Box Ideas 

At school we recommend you put  at least 3 items in your child’s lunchbox, including a sandwich (or 

substitute) a snack and a healthy desert. This could 

mean a sandwich, a packet of crisps and a yoghurt, but 

you may wish to add in another snack for your child 

such as carrot sticks.  

There should be no fizzy drinks and children should 

only have chocolate in the form of one chocolate 

biscuit from a multipack. 

Swimming Kits 

We desperately need spare items of swimming kits for when children forgot them. If you have any 

spare items of the following, we would be really grateful if you could donate them to school. 

Towels 

Girls Swimsuits (ages 7, 8 and 9) 

Boys Trucks (ages 7, 8 and 9) 

Thank you 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lights, Camera, Action! 

This week, year 4 got the chance to 

visit Mansfield Odeon Cinema for a 

special viewing of the Lion King and 

to get a very special ‘behind the 

scenes’ tour of the cinema. 

After watching their very own private viewing of the film, the 

children got to ask staff questions, get information which links into 

their ‘Lights, Camera, Action’ vehicle and even got to go into the 

projector room and see how the films are played. 

While completing their information worksheets, the children were 

given lots of treats including brochures, popcorn boxes and bags as 

well as 3d glasses. 

They were even given some very secret information about the cinema 

getting its very own IMAX screen which will hopefully be open in 

time for the new Frozen Film. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 7th October 2019   - Year 5 National Space Centre Trip 

Wednesday 9th October 2019   - Year 6 trip to Drayton Manor 

Thursday 17th October 2019   - Spooky Disco 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

Monday 4th November 2019   - First Day back at school 

Friday 15th November 2019   - Year 5 Theatre Royal Trip 

Friday 15th November 2019   - Children in Need day 

Friday 13th December 2019   - Panto Trip 

Monday 23rd December 2019   - First Day of Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January 2020   - First Day Back at School 

Monday 17th February 2020   - First Day of the Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020   - First Day back at school 

Thursday 5th March 2020   - World Book Day 

Friday 13th March 2020   - Sports Relief 

Wednesday 1st April 2020   - Easter Disco  

Monday 6th April 2020   - First Day of the Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April 2020   - First Day back at school 

Monday 4th  May 2020    - Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May 2020   - First Day of Half Term Holidays 

Friday 3rd July 2020    - Summer Fayre Fundraiser for Summer Fayre 

Saturday 4th July 2020   - Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 15th July 2020   - Year 6 Prom 

Monday 27th July 2020   - First Day of Summer Holidays 


